Newsletter from The Camillian social Center Rayong

August 2016

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a newsletter from The Camillian Children’s Home (CSC),
Independent Living Center (IDP) and the Garden of Eden (GOE) for August 2016. We had
Mother's Day (The Thai Queen’s Birthday) this month so all the children in the Camillian Social
Center Rayong showed their gratitude with good behavior that makes any mother happy to our
Lady Caregivers. Our children and all members of the center would like to thank all the kind
people who make are children smile and donate everyday necessaries that help with all the
activities in our center. We hope that good things will return in your life. God bless you.
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On the 6" of August all the teenagers at the Independent's Home participated in
cleaning around where they live on their day-off from school. They are good at separating their
duties; some of teenagers cut the grass while others collected the rubbish from around the

center. Our teenagers would like to make the center clean and welcome all the kind visitors.
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On the 7" of August students from South Korea came to visit our center and organized
activities for our children including nail and face painting also making small toys. Thank you all
for your kindness.
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On the 12" of August in the morning, The Camillian Social Center Rayong organized
Mother’'s Day activities (on the occasion of The Thai Queen’s Birthday). All members of the
center showed their respect, before a photograph of the Queen of Thailand and afterwards,
Fr.Chaisak Thaisonthi (CSC Director) said blessings in church where a photograph of The Thai
Queen was also present. Afterwards, our children were very happy to respect our lady
caregivers and staff in an atmosphere of love. Later that day all our community participated in a
big clean up around the center till we all had lunch together.
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On the 13" of August students from Thai-Austrian Technical College came to organizing
activities for the members of The Camillian Social Center Rayong and donated useful items for
our center. Thank you all for your kindness.
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On the 21% of August our center organized the birthday’s party for our children who were born in
August. That day, one of our friends Mr. Norman came to join in with the children’s party.

(Norman provided the Birthday Cakes)
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On the 27" of August in the morning, the children of The Camillian Social Center Rayong
were invited by Garden of International School to attend their 21° anniversaries cerebration. In
the event, there many fun activities for our children. Our children were very happy that day and
we would like to offer our sincere thanks for inviting us. Please see more here: http:/www.hiv-

aids-kids.org/event/garden-international-school-2016.html

In the evening, some of teenagers were very happy to celebrating their birthdays
together at the Independent’s Home and Mr. Willis who is one of our supporters, also joined the
party. We would like to say thank you to Mr. Willis for attending and hope our teenagers’ are

always in good health, happy and that they succeed in their studies.
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http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/garden-international-school-2016.html
http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/garden-international-school-2016.html

Every evening, after school in some of their free time, our children do some useful
activities together including sweeping up and moping the floor in their bedrooms. On the
weekends after lunch, the children enjoy relaxing. Some of the younger children sleep and
others preferred to watch television and do activities that they like.
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Camillian Social Center Rayong
1/ 1 Soi Kiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel 038 - 685480 Fax 038 - 687480

E-mail: cscrayon@loxinfo.co.th




